
 

 

February 27, 2025 (Updated March 7, 2025) 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3567 

Medicaid Centralized Credentialing Effective February 28, 2025! 
Nevada Medicaid Centralized Credentialing was implemented on February 28, 2025. Credentialing establishes that 
healthcare providers have the qualifications to render services based on licensure, certification, work history and 
other relevant elements.  

• Centralizing the credentialing process will mean a single Credentialing Verification Organization (CVO) 
will conduct primary source verification, streamlining the process and aligning outcomes. 

• Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) are now available at: 
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/dhcfpnvgov/content/Providers/FAQs.pdf 

For more information, see the Medicaid Centralized Credentialing page of the Division of Health Care Financing 
and Policy (DHCFP) website.  

Contact Information 

Please use the following resources if you have any questions: 

• General Provider Enrollment questions: Contact ProviderEnrollment@dhcfp.nv.gov 

• Credentialing Application Status: Contact your Managed Care Entity (MCE) 

• General Credentialing questions, or to submit additional credentialing information or 
documentation: Contact Verisys Customer Service at 1-855-743-6161 
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